



December 5, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 852, s. 2017

SUBMISSION OF ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT ON NATIONAL READING MONTH

To: Assistant Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Supervisors
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. This has reference to the Division Memorandum No. 0782, s. 2017, "RE: 2017 NATIONAL READING MONTH.
- 2. District Supervisors/OIC's are reminded to submit the softcopy of the pictorials and narrative report of the activities done during the month-long celebration to the Bureau of Learning Delivery- Teaching and Learning Division (BLD-TLD) through email address: bld.tld@deped.gov.ph, while the hardcopy of the district compilation of this report shall be submitted to this Office (Attention: Dr. Mary Ann P. Flores) not later than December 9, 2017, instead of December 15, 2017.
- 3. In addition to the pictorials and narrative report, please accomplish the attached template and send to Ms. Gina Jane Rojas, Division Librarian through email address: rojasginajane@gmail.com not later than December 9, 2017.
- Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is directed.

RHEA MAR A ANGTUD, Ed. D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT

(please attach pictures in separate sheet)

Date	Venue	Activities Undertaken	Remarks		
	remaining on the second of	rin 1977 de palade de seus describes de la companya de companya de companya de la companya de la companya de compa	THE STATE OF THE PERSON AND THE PERSON AND THE PERSON ASSESSMENT OF THE PERSON ASSESSMENT ASSESSMENT OF THE PERSON ASSESS		

Submitted by:	
	District Supervisor

Please check appropriate item

SCHOOLS	LIBRARY		WITH STARBOOKS	GRADE 1		GRADE 2		GRADE 3	
	EXISTING	NON- EXISTING		With mini library	w/o mini library	With mini library	w/o mini library	With mini library	w/o mini library